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The Independent Review Panel (IRP) leading the Table Tennis England governance review has met in full for the
first time.

The panel is now finalising an online questionnaire, to go live before Christmas, which will give as many people
as possible the chance to have their say.

The IRP will also hold discussions with the Regional Forum at the scheduled meeting on January 12 and with
National Council the following day.

A further update, including details of the online questionnaire, will follow before Christmas.

The members of the IRP were confirmed last week following an open recruitment process.
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